
 
 

   

 

 

 

Friday, September 8, 2023 

Dear parents, 

We are thrilled to share a significant milestone with you all – an upgrade to the St. Paul’s High School 
website (www.stpauls.mb.ca)! This marks a momentous step in our ongoing commitment to provide the 
best online experience for our students, faculty, parents and our wider community. 

Our new website is ready to welcome you with enhanced features and improved functionality. We’ve put in 
considerable effort to ensure it caters to your expectations and makes your online journey with us smoother 
than ever. 

Starting next week, you can explore the revamped website and all its offerings. We’ve designed it with you 
in mind, and we believe it will greatly enrich your interaction with St. Paul’s High School. 

As part of this exciting transition, the decision was made to retire the Community portal. While it has been a 
valuable resource for many, we recognize that it no longer meets the evolving needs of our community.  

A few things have been changed, or moved around, and you’ll find a full description of those changes below: 

• The NEWS section will be the new home of the St. Paul’s High School News (formerly WEEBLY - 
https://sphsnews.weebly.com/). Weekly news updates (published on Fridays) will now be published 
directly on our website. Other news relating to St. Paul’s High School will also be published here. 

 

 



 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

• The new Events page will feature a monthly calendar that will show the school day, bell schedule 
and activities/events happening around the school. Clickable links (when applicable) will take you to 
a new page on the website. You can subscribe to have the school calendar sent to your Outlook 
account by clicking on the link at the bottom of the page.  

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Athletics scores can still be found on our main page and there is a new ATHLETICS page under 
School Life that will contain game schedules and scores for many of our sports teams (powered by 
the MHSAA). There is also a quick link to the Athletics page on the footer on the main page. 
 

 
 
 

• New School Day Notifier – click on this and it will show the detailed Bell Schedule for that day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Crusader Shoppe can be accessed by clicking on the link in the top header bar: 

 

• The Alumni Page can be accessed by clicking on the link in the top header bar: 

 
 

• The Parents Page can be accessed by clicking on the link in the top header bar: 

 
 

• Grad Info has moved to Events Page: 
 

 



 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Discipline link at bottom footer is where faculty and students access their individual accounts: 

 

 

We understand that change can bring questions, and we’re here to support you every step of the way. 
Should you have any queries or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 
 

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this exciting new chapter. Together, we look 
forward to making the most of this upgraded digital platform in our educational journey at St. Paul’s High 
School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bob Lewin 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


